
         
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                         
Barnstable, MA (February 3, 2020) 

 
 

BISMORE WELCOME CENTER BROCHURE PROGRAM 
 

Registrations are now being accepted for profit and non-profit cultural organizations, 
businesses and attractions to participate in the 2020 Bismore Park Welcome Center Brochure 
Program. 
 
Located at Hyannis Harbor and open 7 days/week from the last week of April to October 
31st, the Town of Barnstable Welcome Center is staffed by skillfully trained, customer oriented 
Gateway Greeters readily available to assist connecting guests to local services and 
experiences – creating customized, exemplary and enduring impressions to over 50,000 
visitors each year. 
 
For more information about this opportunity please visit online at 
http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/departments/parkingdivision/WelcomeCenter/brochure
program.asp  
 

Liz Hartsgrove, Assistant Director of Planning and Development  
Elizabeth.hartsgrove@town.barnstable.ma.us 

508-862-4068 
200 & 367 Main Street ~ Hyannis, MA 02601 

 
We are happy to help! 
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